
NOTICE OF HEARING 

February 27, 2020 

1:00 P.M., 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 

  

TO:   Members, Subcommittee on Contracting and Infrastructure    

FROM:  Jared Golden, Chairman   

DATE:  Thursday, February 20, 2020 

______________________________________________________________________________  

The Committee on Small Business Subcommittee on Contracting and Infrastructure will hold a 

hearing titled, “Moving America’s Infrastructure Forward.” The hearing is scheduled to begin at 

1:00 P.M. on Thursday, February 27, 2020 in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office 

Building. 

 

The hearing will focus on how to make small businesses a priority as Congress explores ways to 

improve the nation’s infrastructure networks. Members will have an opportunity to hear from a 

variety of witnesses regarding the importance of updating our nation’s infrastructure, while 

discussing the opportunities and challenges that exist for small businesses. 

 

A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, February 24, 2020 in Room 2360 of the 

Rayburn House Office Building.   

 

If you or your staff have questions, please contact Jen Brown, Economic Policy Counsel for the 

Committee, at 202-225-4038. 

 


